
EEGS Going to the NGWA Groundwater Summit 

 As most of you know, the National Ground Water Association hosted a conference on Deep 

Groundwater and Groundwater Geophysics that was collocated at SAGEEP 2017 last March.  The joint 

meeting concept proved to be very popular and successful.  Based on this success, and to keep the spirit 

of cooperation growing, EEGS will be sponsoring a session of invited hydrogeophysics papers from 

SAGEEP 2017 at the NGWA Groundwater Summit this December in Nashville. 

 NGWA will also be hosting Groundwater Week, formerly known as the Groundwater Expo, December 5-

7 at the same venue.  Summit attendees get free admission to Groundwater Week.  Ask anyone who has 

attended Groundwater Week:  It’s a big event with workshops, activity areas, outdoor demonstrations, 

field trips, and short courses on a wide variety of topics, including drilling, well maintenance, pump 

selection and maintenance, hydrogeology, water supply and environmental site characterization and 

remediation.  It’s a great place to learn something new and meet a few new friends from other parts of 

the groundwater industry.  The exhibit hall is huge and filled with the latest in drill rigs, pumps, and 

environmental instruments.  If you have ever wanted to learn more about the groundwater supply 

industry, this is the place.   

 Please consider coming to Nashville in December for some good music, good times, and good 

information.  EEGS will be there, why not you?  Click on these links to learn about the Summit 

http://groundwatersummit.com/ or the Groundwater Week http://www.groundwaterweek.com/. 

http://groundwatersummit.com/
http://www.groundwaterweek.com/

